
 

 
June 23, 2025 
 
Dear Local Business Owner: 
 
On August 21, 2025, a team of volunteers and I are hosting the 14th Annual Big Kahuna 
Golf Outing at Terry Hills Golf Course in Batavia, NY.  I am hoping this exciting event is 
our opportunity to make a meaningful impact.  Through various raffles, a basket and 
prize auction, we raise funds to support Roswell Park Cancer Institute. 
 
We are currently seeking donations to ensure the success of our event.  We gratefully 
accept monetary donations or contributions to our basket auction.  It is a wonderful 
way to showcase your business and demonstrate your commitment to the 
community.   
 
Additionally, for just $100 you can sponsor a hole during the event.  Your business 
name will be prominently showcased at one of the golf course holes, offering great 
visibility and promotional value throughout the day. 
 
Donations can be mailed to the address below, or we can arrange for pickup at your 
convenience.  To coordinate, please call me at (716) 574-0863 or email me at 
gmerlino@e1b.org. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Garth Merlino 
2667 Greenfield Avenue 
Hamburg, NY 14075 
 


